
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A big thank you to all of you who have embraced the new booking system for our Breakfast and 
Afterschool Club (ChillZone). I’m sure you will agree that being in control of your own bookings has 
simplified the process and so far, we have had very few teething problems. However, if you need 
any help with the system, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
Please note that we are not currently operating our Chillzone holiday club during the school 
holidays. Although we cannot recommend any other clubs, we do know that there are alternatives 
in the Stockport area, details of which are below.  
 
https://www.primaryscl.co.uk/holiday-courses/ 
 
https://juniorsportstars.co.uk/sports-holiday-camps/ 
 
https://www.lifeleisure.net/holiday-camps/ 
 
https://fun-fest.co.uk/cheview/ 
 
https://sportscool.org/holiday-clubs/ 
 

https://uk-sports-coaching-ltd.classforkids.io/ 
  
https://www.uksportscoaching.co.uk/ 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Adam Hossen 
Head Teacher 
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